



Dear Parent/Carer,

We have now completed two weeks of the term and the children are really working hard with some super learning across the whole of school this week. Apologies if the original date confused you I have below re done the dates in the correct order which I hope is easier to follow.

On Wednesday the children will have their individual photos taken and will all need to **come in normal uniform**. Any PE that day will be adapted to take into consideration the children wearing normal school uniform. On Friday we would like to do a MacMillan Coffee morning just for the children. We are asking for donations of cakes for the children and also for the children to bring a donation of £1 in exchange for a drink and cake. This will take place in the morning.

On the 8th October we will have a Harvest Festival Service for the children final details to be confirmed. As part of our Harvest we will be again supporting the Sleaford Food Larders and a list will be sent out next week of things you can donate.

Date	Event	
22nd September	Individual photographs	All Children
24th September	MacMillan Coffee Morning	All Children
8th October	Harvest Festival	All Children
11th October	Parent Consultations	All Children
12th October	Parent Consultations	All Children
18th October	Bikability	Year 6
21st October	End of term 1	All Children

If you have not already read your classes 'Meet & Greet' presentation than I would urge you to do so. These are either available on your child's TEAMs account or on your child's class page on the school website. If you have any question please don't hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Hodgson







